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DR and DISL reports for District 9

Hello to all!  District 9 is moving forward with a couple of groups becoming

active again.  It seems we are updating our CMA at least every month or so.  We

now have 12 active groups, and 8 inactive groups. Of those 12 groups 2 groups do

not have a GR at this time and we have 8 groups meeting face to face, 2 groups

that are zoom only and 2 groups that are hybrid. We are actually going to have our

first District hybrid meeting on August 14th.  We did a test run in July for wifi

connectivity.  We will be discussing our face to face gratitude luncheon and our

holiday party that will take place in the coming months. As mentioned in our report

for Assembly in June, our District groups reps have stepped up to the plate to

chair 4 workshops at this year's Convention.  And… our district has decided that

2022 will not be the year that we host the convention, however we are going to

host the 2023 convention.

Our district is "keeping it simple" and allowing our higher power to guide group

autonomy and district participation.

Lois W. and Nita H.,District 9 DR and DISL


